

Naseby Road, Alum Rock, Birmingham, B8 3HG 0121 566 6500 • enquiry@corerockwood.academy

Headteacher: Ms S Darr

Senior Headteacher : Mr G Williams **y** @CORERockwood @COREeducate

17th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Year 11 on Friday 18th March 2022

As you are aware, your child in Year 11 is currently sitting mock exams. I want to thank you for the support you are giving your child at home during this period.

Teachers will now be marking these papers and the mock exam grades will be shared with students and you in due course. The mock papers will be shared with students, and work will be done in lessons to ensure that your child is exam ready for the summer. After school revision classes have already started, targeted Saturday interventions will be starting soon, alongside some Easter holiday and May half term sessions to further support your child.

There will be a Year 11 Parent/Carer Evening on Thursday 7th April 2022, where you will the opportunity to discuss specific subjects with your child's teachers. You will also be able to find out about different strategies you can use at home to further support your child for the real exams.

Further details about all these events will be shared in a separate communication.

This letter is in recognition of the hard work, efforts, and resilience of our fantastic Year 11 students during these past two weeks in their mock exams. On Friday 18th March, Year 11 students will finish school at 13:15. If students are entitled to free school meals, they will be able to pick this up before they leave.

Please note that we will be using this Friday afternoon for students who need to catch up on missed exams. If your child needs to stay, we will let you and your child know beforehand.

Yours sincerely

Miss D Chudasama

Deputy Headteacher - Quality of Education